
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT: 24 FEBRUARY 2020 
 
 
DMO SEEKS VIEWS ON THE MATURITY OF A LONG-DATED CONVENTIONAL GILT TENDER  
 
 
The DMO intends to conduct a tender for a long-dated conventional gilt, maturing in the 20- 
to 40-year area, likely to be held on the morning of Thursday 27 February 2020. 
 
The DMO is today seeking feedback from all primary dealer firms and any other interested 
parties to establish the extent of wider market support for such a tender and, in particular, 
the recommended maturity of the bond. 
 
Feedback is requested by 12 noon on Tuesday 25 February 2020 to giltdealing@dmo.gov.uk 
and/or policy@dmo.gov.uk.  A further announcement will be made at 3.30pm on Tuesday 
25 February 2020. 
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